
15th December 2023

Newsletter

Check out our facebook page
Vale View Primary School

Wishing you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 
from all the staff at Vale View School

We return on Wednesday 3rd January 2024

Year 3 trip to Canterbury Cathedral

ThankThankThank
you!you!you!

to all the parents and families who have attended the Nativity plays, Carol
service, Christmas Fair and the Christingle service.



Excellence Award Winners for  Term 2

Value Certificate winners for last week
Year R Albi, Amelia and Tilly
Year 1 Elizabeth and Lexie

Year 2 Noah, Angel and Finnley S
Year 3  Dajana

Year 4 Amelia, Denisa and Jeremy
Year 5 Jacob R, Darcy and Nabia
Year 6 William, George and Isabelle

Value Certificate winners 
Year R Hope and Joey
Year 1 Cole and Logan

Year 2 Oscar Ri and Grace
Year 3 Isla and Erik

Year 4 Jack A and Rosie
Year 5 Mikey and Sophia
Year 6 Evan and Charlie

Year R Delilah and Tilly
Year 1 Luna and Tomas

Year 2 Noah and Renesmee
Year 3 Oskar and Harlee
Year 4 Oscar S and Belle

Year 5 Christopher and Rynashell
Year 6 Vanesa 

Congratulations and well done!

Best Attendance winner for Term 2 is Blue Class (Year 3)




